
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

December 19, 2006 

 

 

 

Honorable Members of the 

West Allis Common Council  

City Hall 

West Allis, Wisconsin 

 

Dear Council Members: 

 

I am herewith appointing Mr. Evan Miles as the Citizen Member of the West Allis Administrative 

Appeals Review Board.  He replaces Scott Ziegler, whose term has expired, and his two-year term 

will expire on June 30, 2008. 

 

Mr. Miles is a 22 year resident of West Allis and resides at 2108 South 93rd Street.  He graduated 

from West Allis Central High School and is employed as an Auditor. 

 

Mr. Miles’ interests include cooking, traveling, politics, and tennis. 

 

Your confirmation of this appointment will be appreciated by the undersigned. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Jeannette Bell, 

Mayor 
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